From: parkselectricalservice@gmail.com

To: Verbick, Jim
Subject: local home owner support for 1/0 Arcade Bar liquor licence
Date: Monday, April 16, 2018 9:28:56 AM

I am a home owner on the 900 block on Jenifer St. | support a full liquor licence for 1/O arcade.

| assume people will bring up parking as an issue. This is a non-issue in my mind in that most
people who are willing to pay an extra $1 or $2 for a beer are willing to pay an extra $5 to get to a
place where they are going to drink and not have to find parking and worry about a safe ride

home.

| have been to a similar establishment in Denver, CO and we took an Uber ride there and walked
back even though the location was miles away.

Thanks for taking the time to read this feel free to reach out with any questions,
Ross Parks



